Will be taken at
Moffett Elementary

on
Friday September 25, 2020

As in the past, arrangements have been made to have your child's picture taken. The plan
will be handled on a proof-basis. Every child will be photographed. You will receive an
envelope with a proof of your child within 7-10 working days.

Wear bright and colorful clothes and a smile! Satisfaction is guaranteed.

Ruth Kelly Studio




